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Dear Judiciary Committee Members, 
I support LD 1971 because I believe that local and state law enforcement should focus
its efforts and resources on controlling crime in our communities, rather than taking 
on the responsibilities of the Department of Homeland Security.  The bill in no way 
interferes with legitimate law enforcement activities, but it does offer some 
protections for state employees and for our immigrant neighbors who should be able 
to go about their everyday lives without fear of arrest, imprisonment, or family 
separation.
Thank you for your consideration of this bill.


